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1. The 2009 National VA Research Week is scheduled for May 3-9. This is a prime 

opportunity to showcase VA investigators’ significant discoveries and innovations that have 
led to advancements in Veterans’ care and the nation’s medical knowledge. The Office of 
Research and Development (ORD) encourages all VA medical centers to conduct events 
that recognize the role of the Research and Development program in improving Veterans’ 
lives. The theme for 2009 is “VA Research: Turning Hope Into Reality.” 

 
2. In support of your local efforts, ORD Communications will send promotional materials to 

your office by the end of March 2009, including posters and the Secretary’s declaration 
proclaiming the 2009 National VA Research Week. Resources such as suggestions about 
how to plan a successful Research Week, templates for congressional invitation letters, 
sample media advertisements, previous years’ summaries, and art work will be provided on 
the ORD website under Resources at www.research.va.gov. Please use this information 
as a guide in planning your activities. Additionally, your medical media service may be able 
to assist you. 

 
3. In addition to local material, I encourage you to have national information about the ORD 

program available. Information can be found on the ORD webpage including: 
• “Research Advances” - summaries of VA investigators’ advances in medical areas such 

as depression, heart disease, personalized medicine (genomics), post-traumatic stress 
disorder, traumatic brain injury, and women’s health. 

• Frequently Asked Questions for new and/or hot topics.  
 
4. Please note that the information provided will include the new Research and Development 

program “identity” mark. This identity mark should also be included on all local materials 
developed for VA Research Week. By the end of March, you will be provided with images 
of the ORD identity mark and guidelines for use. This identity mark is part of an effort to 
increase the awareness of the significant contributions of the VA Research and 
Development program.  
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5. In order to identify opportunities where ORD can support your efforts, I would like to hear 

about your Research Week 2009 plans well in advance of the event(s). I also encourage 
you, as soon as possible, to directly contact any member(s) of ORD that you would like to 
attend or speak at your event. Please fax a VAMC Summary of Plans form to  
(410) 962-0084 or send them electronically to christine.amereihn@va.gov. A blank copy of 
the form is attached in word format and will be available under Resources on the ORD web 
page. Additionally, it is imperative that you work with your VAMC public affairs officer to 
coordinate publicity of any news/advertising avenues prior to your scheduled activities. 

 
6. I am confident that you will use this opportunity to showcase the local and national VA 

innovations and discoveries that advance the care of veterans and the nation. I am eager 
to hear about your activities and will participate as time permits. Please send a summary 
report after your event, including agendas, programs, photos, illustrations, and brochures 
that describe your activities. Photographs that demonstrate any aspect of the broad scope 
of VA research, from basic science to clinical care and health care delivery, would also be 
greatly appreciated. These photos may be used for the ORD Research Week summary 
report as well as other ORD special publications; therefore, photos should be of the highest 
quality, and all necessary releases should be obtained and maintained at your location. 
Please send these materials to: 
 

christine.amereihn@va.gov. 
 

- OR - 
 

VA R&D Communications 
Attn: Christine Amereihn 
103 S. Gay Street, Ste 517 
Baltimore, MD 21202 
(410) 962-1800 x273   

 
 
 
 
 
Joel Kupersmith, MD 
 
cc: 
 
Public Affairs Officers 
 


